

ABN33 530 875 096

- 8 Bulwer Street Maitland NSW 2320
- P: 02 4934 3343
- E: admin@maitlandbusiness.com.au

- PO Box 77 Maitland NSW 2320
- F: 02 4933 2974
- www.maitlandbusiness.com.au

23 October 2008

Queensland Hunter Gas Pipeline Submissions Major Infrastructure Assessments Department of Planning GPO Box 39 Sydney, NSW 2001



Dear Sir/Madam

We would like to confirm the Maitland Business Chamber's support of the Queensland Hunter Gas Pipeline submissions.

Queensland Hunter Gas Pipeline General Manager Bob Otjen gave a presentation of the proposed pipeline to our July Chamber Members meeting.

We believe that this pipeline will be a benefit to the Maitland area, the greater Hunter Valley/Newcastle area and New South Wales as a whole. In particular the security of supply and additional gas supplies to the area are most welcome.

We wish the Queensland Hunter Gas Pipeline success with their submissions.

Yours sincerely

ensifer Nichols Jennifer Nichols

President